
ITBP Public School, Dwarka 
Advisory on Viral Infection 

Date: 10.08.2022 

Dear Parents, 

Safety, security and wellness of the students is the prime concern of 

the school. 

School is taking various measures to make people aware about the 

highly contagious hand, foot and mouth disease (HFMD). 
2. 

It is very mild illness, but parents have to be observant and keep an eye on the 

rashes/blisters on the hand, foot and mouth of your ward. It mainly affects 

the young children below the age of 10. 

i. 

Please do not send your ward to the school in case you find any symptom of 

the disease and isolate him/her for rest until rashes have healed completely 

ii. 

and fever has subsided for atleast 24 hours. 
Your co-operation in this regard is highly solicited to keep the school free 
from all kind of illness and wellness of the other students. 

I. 

Prinoipal 
ITBP Public School 
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